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October 5, 2017 
 

T.M. Roberts Elementary School 
10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2 

www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres 

T: 250.489.4575    F : 250.489.0788 

 

“Education is the most powerful weapon you can use to 

change the world” ~ Nelson Mandela 
 

Save-On Foods Fundraiser 

Every time you shop at Save-On Foods, you can ask the cashier to put 5% 

of your purchases towards our school!  We use these funds to pay for 

enhanced curricular activities such as gymnastics, skating and field 

studies.   

Skating Volunteers 

Classes will soon be visiting the skating rink.  Teachers will be asking for 

parent volunteers to help lace up skates before the kids go onto the ice.  

Parents are also welcomed to participate on the ice but adult volunteers 

must also wear helmets.  Thank you for understanding.  

Scholastic Book Fair Success 

Thank-you for the amazing support for our Scholastic Book Fair!  It was our 

most successful Library Fundraiser to date.  We sold $5,391.84 for 

Scholastic which gives us $3,510.09 in books for our Library!  Our Door Prize 

of $25.00 was won by Olivia Kurt and that also gave her class $25.00 in 

books!  Congratulations Olivia and Mr. McAnerney’s class. 

Munch-a-Lunch 

The first PAC hot lunch is Thursday October 26th , Quizno’s subs.   PAC hot 

lunches can be order through Munch-a-lunch on the TM website under 

the Parents tab.  Paper forms are also available at the office. Orders must 

be in no later than October 15th  for the first date.    

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

October 4 

PAC meeting, 6:30 

 

October 5 

Photo Day 

 

October 6 

No School Friday 

 

October 9 

Stat Holiday – school not in session 

 

October 10 

Highlands Run 

 
 
 

Thank you to all of the 

parents, students and staff 

who volunteered last 

week with the Book Fair, 

the Open House, the PAC 

pancake breakfast, the 

Terry Fox run and Just for 

the Fun of it.  It was a very 

eventful week and we 

couldn’t have done 

without you!!  
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Running Club 

Running club has begun for students in grades 3 – 6 (for now).  We are looking for parents who would like to 

come for a 2.7 km jog at 12:00 to help with supervision.  Running club will happen at 12:00, students meet in 

the library when the bell rings.  They will go for a run and then eat their lunch when they’re back.  

One-to-One Reading 

Can you spare an hour and a half per week?   Why not volunteer with the popular and successful One-to-

One Reading program at the elementary school of your choice? 

Phone Sheila Moore at 426-4309 

Sponsored by Cranbrook Rotary Club and School District #5, Southeast Kootenay. 

One Woman Circus 

Sand Northrup will be performing at TMRES on October 23rd.  We are extra fortunate to have a 

performance in each language, English and French! 

School Website 

Our school website is http://www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres/  Take a look for school calendars, bell schedules 

and much more.   

 

http://www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres/
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It’s only the beginning of October and our Lost and Found is full!   

Please come and take a look for any of your child’s misplaced items.   
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Month at a Glance 

  

Oct. 6 School Break, students do not attend 

Oct. 9 Stat Holiday – school not in session 

Oct. 20 
Pro-D Day 

Students do not attend 

Oct. 23 One Woman Circus 

Oct. 24 
CPF Meeting 7:00 – 8:00  pm 

Volley ball : 

girls at TM 

boys   at KCA 

Oct. 26 PAC Hot lunch – Quizno’s 

Nov. 1 
Volleyball: 

girls at AWES 

boys at TM 

Nov.23 Take Me Outside 

Nov. 30 PAC Hot lunch - Pizza 

 

 

Happy 
Thanksgiving 
TM Families! 

(Students’ 

work from 

Mme. Anick’s 

grade 1 

French class) 

 


